
From:
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 9:38:00 AM

Dear Sir/Madam,
Recently I learned of the Government's intention to remove proof of identity for voters
before casting their vote.
This is not a healthy policy for the State of Queensland, as it allows the possibility of
fraud.

I urge you, therefore, to retain the current requirement of proof of identity to maintain
integrity in the electoral system.

Proof of identity is widely accepted and practised in the community and this good
practice should continue for voters.

Yours sincerely,
David Cuff

Calliope Qld. 4680
09/04/2015

Sent from Windows Mail
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